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Youth Party Activities - January 2020
The National Working Committee sat on 12th and 26th January, 2020 to
discuss the :

Local Government elections
Update on INEC verification exercise
INEC deregistration threat: A strategy to fulfill the INEC performance
requirement in order to avoid deregistration is in progress
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The Abia State Executive Committee meeting was held on 18th January, 2020
in Umuahia, Abia State and the items below were discussed:

Mobilization
House of Assembly election rerun in Arochukwu constituency and other
elections.



Football tournament held in Bende North, Abia State.

The Edo State Executive Committee meeting was held on 24th January, 2020
in Benin, Edo State. The topic of how to move the Party forward in the state
was discussed.



Edo State chapter empowerment program held in Oredo Lcal Government
Area, Edo State. 

Donate to the Youth Party today and make a positive change in
Nigeria

January Financials

One more thing...

We need allies on the journey to shape the future. Please send the newsletter
to anyone else who is interested in shaping the future of Nigeria and click the
buttons below to join the movement or make donations to the Youth Party.

DONATE TO SHAPE THE FUTURE



Thanks for your unending support. Let's shape the future!
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